
 

FOOD RECALL 

THE FRESH SALAD CO  

Fresh & Fast Stir Fry 450g 

USE BY 24 DEC  

 

ALDI is conducting a recall of the above product. This product has been 
available for sale in ALDI stores in Victoria. 

Problem: The recall is due to potential contamination with unsafe plant material. 
 
Food Safety Hazard: Food products containing unsafe plant material may 
cause illness if consumed. 
 
What to do: Consumers should not eat this product and should return the 
products to the place of purchase for a full refund. Any consumers concerned 
about their health should seek medical advice. 

ALDI Stores takes product quality and safety seriously and we apologise for 
any inconvenience. 

For further information please contact: 

Food Recall Hotline on 1800 709 993 

See www.foodstandards.gov.au/recalls 
for Australian food recall information 


